From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]

**Sent:** Friday, 12 May 2017 1:41 PM

To: AMOD

Cc: Chambers - Cirkovic C

Subject: AM2014/279 Pest Control Industry Award

Dear Associate,

We refer to the Draft Report published by Commissioner Cirkovic on 9 May 2017, in which the AWU and AFEI are to provide further submissions by close of business Friday 12 May 2017 on a number of the outstanding items.

The AWU are unable to finalise our submission by the above date, and seek a short extension until close of business Tuesday 16 May 2017.

Kind Regards,

## ZACH DUNCALFE | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER

 $M\ 0401\ 83\ 00\ 83\ |\ \underline{\textbf{zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au}}$ P 02 8005 3315 LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000 WWW.AWU.NET.AU







